
 

 
 
 
 

Summer Term Clubs 
Dear parents,  

This term we have a range of clubs on offer for our children. Please fill out the reply slip                    

to indicate which club your child would like to take part in. If a club is over-subscribed then names                   

will be pulled out at random.  

 

Tuesday 3.15-4.00pm Year 1 & 2 Colouring 
Club 

Mrs Cooke 

Tuesday 3.15-4.00pm Y1-6 Choir Mrs Brickland 

Tuesday 3.15-4.00pm Year 5 & 6 Summer 
Strength Club 
(strength based fitness) 

Mrs Suddaby 

Wednesday 3.15-4.00pm Year 3-6 Tennis Club Mr Day 

Thursday  3.15-4.30pm Year 3 cookery club Mr Brassington and Mrs Bowles 
There will be a £2 charge per session. 
There are only 8 places so names will 
be pulled out of a hat.  

Thursday 3.15-4.00pm Year 3-6  Scrapbooking 
Club 

Miss Reid and Miss Kennedy 
A one off £5 charge for a scrapbook 
and materials (to be paid before the 
club starts) 

Thursday  3.15-4pm Year 1 & 2 Coding Club 
(computing) 

Mr Evans 

 
 

All reply slips must be returned by Thursday 29th March. You will then receive a text on Monday                  

16th April to indicate if your child has received a place. If you don’t receive a text then unfortunately                   

your child does not have a place on this occasion. 

A separate letter has gone home about a Football Club on a Friday for Year 3-6.  

All clubs will start the week beginning the 22nd April.  

 

Thank you for your support 

Miss Reid 

Assistant Head 

Reply slip on reverse of this letter 

 

 



 

 

Summer Term Clubs 

 
 

Child’s name: ______________________________________  

 

Class: _________________ 
 

 

Please indicate 1st choice and 2nd choice 

 

Infant Clubs 
 

Tuesday Thursday  

Y1 & 2 Colouring 
Club  

 Y1 & 2 Coding Club  

 

 

Junior Clubs 
 

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  

Y5&6 Fitness 
Club 

 Y3-6 Tennis Club  Y3-6 Scrapbooking 
Club 

 

 

Thursday 

Y3 Cookery Club  

 

 

 

Infant and Junior 
 

Tuesday  

Y1-6 Choir  

 


